
Quail Crossing Website Update          September 4, 2024 
 

Quail Crossing owners we just received this update from the county. 

 

On Thursday, September 5, crews will be actively working on a Force Main 
crossing just south of the intersection of Ibis Way and Cypress Way E and the 
road will be closed. Residents will not be able to turn left (south) out of Ibis 
Way, they will have to turn right and head towards Cypress Way W. Residents 
will not be able to access Ibis Way from the south on Cypress E, they will have 
to take Cypress Way W around to Cypress Way E and access Ibis Way from the 
north. This work is expected to take one day to complete, however that is 
subject to change due to weather conditions and unforeseen circumstances. 
Please see the map below, the red indicates where crews will be working and 
where the road will be closed. We encourage residents to add an extra 10-15 
minutes to their travel time to allow for this detour and traffic. 

 

 

 



On Friday, September 6, the crews will move to the north side of the 
intersection at Ibis Way and Cypress Way E and the road will be closed. 
Residents will not be able to turn right (north) out of Ibis Way, they will have to 
turn left (south). We don’t anticipate this affecting many residents route, 
however we ask they allow a few extra minutes to their travel time for traffic. 
Please see the map below, the red indicates where the crews will be working 
and where the road will be closed. This work is anticipated to be completed 
within one day, however this is subject to change due to weather conditions 
and unforeseen circumstances. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Quail Crossing Board of Directors 
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